
 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March at school. 

We invite you to bring in a favourite book of your choice and you are also 

welcome to dress up as a character from that book if you would like. 

 

We are also arranging a book swap. Please can you choose a book from home 

that you no longer want, wrap it in some plain paper with a brief description 

written on the front (e.g. dinosaurs, mystery, adventure, funny, animals etc). 

Children will then choose a book from the selection to bring home. This is a 

great way to reuse old books and promote reading for pleasure. 

       

All children will receive a £1 book voucher from World Book Day which can be 

spent on one of the special £1 World Book Day books or can be used towards a 

book of your choice. 

The Scholastic Book Fair will also be coming to school the following week 

beginning 11th March. This will be available after school each day for you to 

purchase books. 

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day 2024! 


